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A very busy week in William Stockton ends with us having to say a huge well 
done to our Year 6 cohort, who have been working so hard on their SAT tests 
this week. They have put so much effort and resilience into them all and 
really done themselves proud. They have been celebrating this afternoon 
with treats and surprises and rightly so. Well Done YEAR 6.

SPORTS DAY 
Sports days will be held on the 
following dates. This is NATIONAL 
SPORTS WEEK in schools and there 
will be lots of events planned that 
week, so get your trainers at the 
ready!
NURSERY - Tuesday 20th June 
(1.30pm)
RECEPTION - Tuesday 20th June 
(9.30am)
KS1 - Tuesday 20th June (10.30am)
KS2 - Wednesday 21st June (9.30am)
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Noah Kenyon	 Allison T
Rares Chirita	 Florence S-M
Ahmet Kurku 	 Alieana I-H
Meela Patterson-Coyne	 Amber-Rose W
Kai Quick	 Gerrard L
Ruby Harrison	 Kris B
Aviel Marwei	 Jude L
Defne Vatansever	 Jess P
Year 6	 Sam S

STAY AND LEARN
Friday 16th June will be our 
last STAY AND LEARN with 
our parents. Our focus will 
be on HISTORY.

YEAR 2 will complete their 
special SAT tests on the week 
beginning Monday 22nd May. 
Please make sure your child is 
in school for those days and 
on time. THANK YOU.

Summer Fayre
Our Summer Fayre will take place on Thursday 8th 
June on the school playground. We are holding a 
non-uniform day on FRIDAY 26th MAY and we are 
asking for donations of the following please.

EYFS - Toiletries
KS1 - Bottles 
KS2 - Sweets and Chocolate

Thank you in advance for your kind generosity. If 
any parents would like to assist then please speak 
to Mrs Ackers and Mrs Quayle.

Friday 19th May
On Friday 17th May class 
1W will be holding their 
learning assembly in the hall. 
Parents are welcome to join 
us at 9.15am. Please enter 
through the main entrance.




